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EXHIBIT B

CUP — City of Blaine
Reason for request:

Westwood Intermediate School (grades 4-5) and Westwood Middle School (grades 6-8) share a common
campus in Blaine. At this time, there are 1,875 students on this campus (approximately 375 per grade).
Enroliment projections indicate that our student population will grow to over 2,300 (approximately 460
per grade) by the fall of 2018, with continued growth for a few years beyond that.

There is currently one entrance for all traffic into Westwood. With the number of buses, cars and
student walkers that are entering and leaving our schools through this one driveway it causes
congestion and increases the likelihood of accidents. The buses for our middle school at the end of the
day currently wrap around and block some traffic trying to leave the campus.

We have staggered start times for our two schools on this campus which helps alleviate the number of
buses and cars that drop off and pick up students at the same time. However, with the increase in
future enrollment, the number of buses and cars will also continue to increase. For the 2014-15 school
year we have the following traffic patterns:

Westwood Intermediate Westwood Middle

Buses Cars Buses Cars
Morning drop off 25 50-75 30 50-75
Afternoon pick up 23 50-75 33 50-75

A second entrance would aliow the school district to have a separate access for bus and car traffic for
the morning and afternoon times that buses would be arriving and leaving. Separating the bus and car
traffic increases student, staff and parent safety. The new entrance would be available to cars for
evening activities.

Also added along the new driveway would be a sidewalk. This will allow student walkers coming from
the west to avoid walking on 91° Avenue with heavy traffic and no sidewalks.



